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Special Bulletin 

 

UnitedHealthcare  

Update 
 

As a reminder, SouthEastern Pathology is a participating 

laboratory with UnitedHealthcare.  We can continue to provide 

all services as in-network for your UnitedHealthcare patients. 

 

If you have any questions regarding UnitedHealthcare and how it 

might affect your lab services, please call Lisa McWhorter at 

706-314-0103 or (800-225-8702 x 103). 

 

Additionally, SouthEastern Pathology operates as LabCorp’s 

Patient Service Center in our area.  Our phlebotomy station is 

open from 8:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. and from 1:30 p.m. to 5:00 

p.m. daily.  If you have questions regarding routes or our 

phlebotomy station, please call Lisa Lance at 706-314-0145 or 

(800-225-8702 x 145). 

 
Please see the attached LabCorp/UnitedHealthcare memo which 

includes updates to LabCorp payor codes for UnitedHealthcare. 


